

8 December 2022

Mrs. Jadranka Dervisevic Kitaric British-Serbian Chamber of Commerce 6 Lower Grosvenor place SW1W 0EN London United Kingdom

Dear Mrs. Dervisevic Kitaric,

I hope that this letter finds you in good health and prosperity. I would like to make a request for your kind help for the people in Ukraine who are suffering from a terrible war.

For over 25 years I am patron of Lifeline Humanitarian Organizations of Chicago, New York, Toronto, London and Athens. Together with my Foundation in Belgrade, which started its work 21 years ago, when my husband, HRH Crown Prince Alexander and I finally came back to live in Serbia, all the wonderful supporters of Lifeline have been working devotedly to provide to people in need in Serbia and the Republic of Srpska, regardless of their ethnicity, religion, or age. Immediately after the conflict in Ukraine started, we have extended our help to the refugees, and especially women and children of Ukraine.

HRH Crown Princess Katherine Humanitarian Foundation was contacted with an urgent request for a high capacity power generator that is desperately needed in Ukraine. I spoke to Ambassador of Ukraine in Serbia HE Mr. Volodymyr Tolkach on Wednesday 23 November and informed him about our willingness to help.

My Foundation has found a company from Serbia called Energoglobal www.energoglobal.com that can provide this generator. The price of the generator is 22,020 Euro with VAT.

The realization of this delivery would be through the Ivano-Frankivsk Chamber of Commerce and Industry in Ukraine. I am kindly asking members of the British Chamber of Commerce in Serbia to urgently help us to purchase the generator and to pay for the transportation costs.

Please contact HRH Crown Princess Katherine Foundation via +381 11 306 4000, or email: help@pkfond.rs.

We hope that we will be in a position to help more victims of the war in Ukraine, and we hope you will be able to assist. Donations should be through Lifeline Offices - New York, Chicago, Toronto, London and Athens. Please see the link below.

www.lifelineaid.org/donate

Best wishes,

HRH Crown Princess Katherine